

GRADE 6 – READING END OF TERM REVISION

Task 1: Read and choose the best option.

I live in a house near the sea. It is...(1)... old house, about 100 years old and...(2)... very small. There are two bed rooms upstairs...(3)... no bathroom. The bathroom is down stairs... (4)... the kitchen and there is a living room where there is a lovely old fire place. There is a garden...(5)... the house. The garden...(6)... down to the beach and in spring and summer...(7)... flowers every where. I like alone...(8)... my dog, Rack, but we have a lot of visitors. My city friends often stay with...(9)...

I love my house for... (10)... reasons: the garden, the flowers in summer, the fee in winter, but the best thing is the view from my bedroom window.

- | | | | | |
|-----|--------------|-------------|----------------|----------------|
| 1. | A. a | B. an | C. the | D. any |
| 2. | A. It's | B. It | C. there's | D. They're |
| 3. | A. and | B. or | C. but | D. too |
| 4. | A. between | B. next | C. near to | D. next to |
| 5. | A. in front | B. front of | C. of front in | D. in front of |
| 6. | A. go | B. going | C. goes | D. in goes |
| 7. | A. these are | B. they are | C. there are | D. those are |
| 8. | A. for | B. of | C. on | D. with |
| 9. | A. me | B. I | C. my | D. I'm |
| 10. | A. a | B. any | C. many | D. a lot |

Task 2: Read the passage and decide if the statements are True (T) or False (F).

Miss Lien lives in a small house in Hanoi. She teaches English at a school there. She usually has breakfast at seven in the morning and she has lunch at twelve o'clock in the canteen of the school. She teaches her students in the morning. She teaches them dialogues on Wednesdays and Fridays. On Mondays, she teaches them grammar. In the evening, she usually stays at home and listens to music. She sometimes goes to the movie theatre. She always goes to bed at ten o'clock.

- Miss Lien lives in a big house and teaches English at a school in Hanoi.
A. TRUE
B. FALSE
- She usually has breakfast at 7.30 in the morning and has lunch at home at 12 o'clock.
A. TRUE
B. FALSE
- She teaches her students dialogues on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays.
A. TRUE
B. FALSE

4. She usually stays at home in the evening and goes to bed at 9.

A. TRUE

B. FALSE

5. Sometimes she goes to the movie theatre.

A. TRUE

B. FALSE

Task 3: Read the following passage and circle the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions.

Nam's grandparents live in a nice, small house in the countryside. There isn't a school, a bookshop, a hotel, a hospital, a restaurant near it but there is a long river. There is a rice paddy behind the house. There is a rice paddy in front of it, too. To the left of the house is a small market. To the right of the house is a big garden. His grandparents grow a lot of vegetables and flowers in the garden. He loves them and their house very much. It is quiet and peaceful. He visits it every summer.

1. What is behind the house?

A. a big garden

B. a rice paddy

C. a long river

D. a small market

2. Is there a rice paddy in front of the house?

A. No, there's

B. No, there isn't

C. yes, there is

D. yes, there is a

3. What's to the right of the house?

A. big garden

B. a rice paddy

C. a long river

D. a small market

4. Why does he visit the house every summer? - Because _____

A. He loves that house

B. his parents live in that house

C. he doesn't like his house

D. he loves his grandparents and that house

Task 4: Read the following passage and circle the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions.

Many people are now wondering what robots will be able to do in 20 years' time. Scientists believe that robots will be able to learn a language, recognize your face and understand what you say. They will also be able to walk and run, just like humans.

In the home, domestic robots will cook your meals and do the housework. They will be able to talk to other machines in your house, like the fridge and the washing machine. Old people will have robot friends to look after them, and rich people will have a lot of robot servants to do anything for them, even to drive the car.

However, robots will not be able to do complicated things like playing football or writing a book. And they will not look like humans, they will still look like machines.

1. Scientists believe that robots will be able to learn _____.

- A. what to say
- B. your face
- C. a language
- D. how to run

2. In the home, robots will be able to _____

- A. buy and prepare your food
- B. do the housework
- C. manage other machines
- D. look after children

3. Who will have robot friends in the future?

- A. Old people
- B. Rich people
- C. Servants
- D. Scientists

4. Who will have robot servants in the future?

- A. Old people
- B. Rich people
- C. Servants
- D. Scientists

5. "Which of the following can a robot Not do?"

- A. Walk and run
- B. Cook your meals
- C. Drive a car
- D. Write a book

6. The word "they" in the last sentence refers to _____.

- A. robots

B. things

C. humans

D. machines

Task 5: Read and choose the best option.

There are four (1)..... in a year. (2)..... are spring, summer, fall and winter. In the (3)....., the weather is usually warm. Sometimes it is cold (4).... not very cold. There are (5).... flowers in the spring. In the summer, the day is long and the night is (6).... People often (7)... swimming in this season. The fall is the season (8)... fruits. In the (9)...., it is usually very cold. The day is short and the (10).... is long.

- | | | | | |
|-----|--------------|------------|---------------|-----------|
| 1. | A. weather | B. seasons | C. activities | D. months |
| 2. | A. It | B. What | C. They | D. The |
| 3. | A. summer | B. autumn | C. fall | D. spring |
| 4. | A. but | B. and | C. in | D. too |
| 5. | A. many | B. much | C. two | D. lots |
| 6. | A. long | B. short | C. fat | D. tall |
| 7. | A. go | B. do | C. play | D. skip |
| 8. | A. on | B. of | C. at | D. in |
| 9. | A. summer | B. fall | C. winter | D. spring |
| 10. | A. afternoon | B. morning | C. dinner | D. night |